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PCN EIC-1130 End of Life PD2401X2 and CPC1217Y 

Detailed Description of Change 

As part of the Littelfuse IXYS Integrated Circuits Division’s (ICD) product lifecycle-management process, 
the following products have been transitioned to an “end-of-life” (EOL) status: 
 

PD2401X2 

CPC1217Y 

 
 
In order to satisfy any continuing requirements for these parts, Littelfuse IXYS Integrated Circuits Division 
is offering a non-cancelable last time buy (LTB).  Orders for LTB quantities must be received by March 
31, 2024, and all LTB products must have shipment request dates by April 30, 2024.   
Acceptance of last time buy orders is subject to stock availability of finished products. Once placed, LTB 
orders cannot be cancelled, rescheduled, or returned. Orders might be rejected should the demand 
exceed stock availability at the time of the order entry. 
While we will endeavor to complete all last time buy requests, severe supply chain constraints may mean 
we do not manage to ship all requested quantities.   
 
 
The PCN number assigned to this action is PCN EIC-1130 and must be referenced in any 
correspondence related to the change. 
 
If you have any other questions or concerns, please contact your local Littelfuse sales representative or 
Product Manager below for further assistance. 

 

 

Juste Valentiniene 

Product Manager 

Solid State Relays (SSR) 

Tel: +370 (612) 49707 

jvalentiniene@littelfuse.com  
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